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Wildlife Habitat Stewards Sought 
 
The National Wildlife Federation and the Pennsylvania Wildlife Federation are looking for a few 
dedicated individuals to train as Habitat Stewards volunteers. Once trained, these volunteers will be a 
resource for their communities to assist people who want to create a landscape that is wildlife-friendly 
and good for the environment. Volunteers will be able to teach people how to get their backyards, 
schools, work places, or other community sites certified by NWF as official Wildlife Habitat sites. 
 
The training will include guest speakers and topics such as Gardening for Birds, Why Native Plants, 
Planting for Wildlife, Planting for Reptiles and Amphibians, and other habitat topics. The Habitat 
Stewards training will take place at the Warwick Hotel, Hummelstown, PA (near Hershey and 
Harrisburg), on the following dates: 
 
Saturday April 17th 8:30 am, 4:30 pm 
Tuesday April 20th 6:00 pm, 9:00 pm 
Thursday April 22nd 6:00 pm, 9:00 pm 
 
All three sessions should be attended. The Pennsylvania Wildlife Federation will pay the training costs 
so there is no charge for attendees. Interested participants should contact Cathy Pomanti for an 
application form and more detailed information. Cathy can be reached by phone at 717-566-6136 or by 
email at cpomanti@bearingpoint.net 
 
(note: forwarded attachment not included) 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted 
at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
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